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Bettôs Bits 
Hi All,  Happy Birthday to us!  Our club is 97 years old this month.  

(Only 3 years left to work on our slam-bang 100 years celebration.)   
 

January and February are busy months!  We had the Paws for a Cause 

Paw-View fund raiser.  Yummies and fun and puppies at the Baja Café.  

Make sure to sign up to help out at our Feb. 27 Paws for a Cause event. 

 

The Art Festival was exciting, many people showed interest in our fly-

ers for our events and our members helped out at the Butler House gar-

age sale.   
 

At this meeting we have our ART CONTEST  (donôt forget to bring 

your entries) and all the events planned for Pioneer Week (used to be 

Foundersô Days).  Later in the newsletter you can find out how you can 

help.   
 

A rousing cheer to Denise Bogner, our clubôs 

volunteer of the year!  Denise is the head of our 

evening division.  She is busy working full time 

and still has time to volunteer to help those in need.  

Thanks Denise! 

Denise with friend at our 2015 Paws for Cause.  
 

Brian Burns of the American Cancer Society 

Relay for Life will be at our meeting to sign up cancer survivors for the 

Relay for Life celebration dinner.  
 

Katy Freitag  will have a sign-up sheet for the Feb. 27
th
 Paws for a 

Cause. 

Like us on FACEBOOK - GFWC Woman's Club of Deerfield Beach    

Visit our  website:www.dbwc.org      Bett                                                      
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February 9 

1:00 p.m. 
 
 

PROGRAM 
Bonnet House Museum  

and Gardens 
 

JOE DYKE  
 Bonnet House Board of Directors and guide  
  

Bonnet House interprets 

life in Fort Lauderdale 

as it was in the 1930s 

and 1940s and has the 

distinction of being the 

only home of two 

American artists with 

original furnishings that 

is open to the public.  In 

addition to being open 

for public tour, Bonnet 

House hosts an annual series of outdoor concerts, pro-

vides exhibition opportunities for artists, is the site of 

an increasingly popular annual orchid festival, and dis-

plays examples of the artwork of both Mr. and Mrs. 

Bartlett.  
 

February  

Birthdays  

 
              

 
Anne Hines   2/2 
Carolyn McNamara 2/3 
Debbie Rollo   2/6 
Elaine O'Shea 2/8 
Jean Robb         2/8 
Barbara Gardner 2/10  
Fay Swalley   2/15 
Susan Mustafa 2/25 

 
 

The Evening Group 
Womanôs Club News 

 

Submitted by Denise Bogner 

Meets 3
rd

 Wednesday, 7:00 p.m. 

 

The Evening Division had a great meeting in January 

with author/historian Cheryl Ling as a speaker.  We 

had 16 guests attend and not only did they get to hear 

interesting information about the State of Florida and 

our local area but we were able to tell them about our 

Club, Paws for A Cause, and the availability of renting 

our Club House. 

 

Cheryl donated one of her books and people attending 

bought raffle tickets to win it ï we collected $115.00 

for Canine Companions.  The winner of the book was 

none other than MARTI !!!! 

 

Our February meeting will be centered on final 

plans for Paws for A Cause and we are hoping Ra-

chel Gavin, Editor of The Observer Newspaper, will 

speak at our March meeting.  She has a very interesting 

life we look forward to hearing about. 

 

Remember as you meet people talk about our Club and 

the great things that we do.  Point out we do not re-

quire members to work a specific number of hours but 

we rather want people to participate in areas where 

they have an interest.  Sometimes it is the social aspect 

of hearing great speakers at either the daytime or even-

ing meetings or it can be serving lasagna at our Pioneer 

Day event in February. 
 

 

 

Art Contest This Month 
Arts & Crafts  Fine Arts  Photography 

 
Make sure to bring your 

entries to this 
 meeting to be judged.  

 
The District 13 arts & 

crafts contest is in March,  

 
 

 



   

Kevin Wood             Owner/Operator 

 

 

 

954-428-1448 
Air Conditioning/Refrigeration  

Residential/Commercial 

Sales/Service/Installation 

Kevin0963                 #CAC1813916 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

REMINDER: Trap and 

Spay/Neuter Outside Cats $2 
Stray Aid & Rescue here with some EXCITING 

news!  We have received a $25,000 grant from Florida 

Animal Friend, the spay/neuter license plate.  Deerfield 

zip code 33441 is one of 3 zip codes that are eligible to 

participate in this program for only $2/cat.  This pro-

gram is for the feral/stray/outside cat population.  Cats 

must reside in this zip code.  Please visit the Stray Aid 

& Rescue website www.strayaid.org for details! The 

additional money paid for the spay/neuter license plate 

goes into this annual grant program.   

 

Help us win the battle against pet overpopulation by 

purchasing the Florida Animal Friend license plate 
and supporting spaying/neutering!  

 

How to Control Free-Roaming Cats 
 

Free-roaming cats are a problem. These are 

ñcommunityò cats; often without identified owners to 

bring them in for spay/neuter surgeries. 

 

Thatôs where trap-neuter-return (TNR) can 

make a real difference. Itôs the only proven method to 

humanely and effectively control the free-roaming cat 

population, and it often directly reduces a communityôs 

euthanasia rate by lowering the number of births and 

reducing intake into already crowded shelters. 

 

The trap-neuter-return process goes exactly as it 

sounds: 

¶ Set up humane traps to capture free-roaming 

cats in a targeted area 

¶ Perform spay/neuter surgery on the cats 

¶ Return the cats to their original territory 

At the end of the TNR process, a free-roaming 

cat (whether feral, stray or owned) has been spayed or 

neutered, and received a rabies vaccination and a ñleft 

eartipò during surgery as an identifier. 

 

 

The local benefits of TNR 

          Since TNR cats are not reproducing when theyôre 

returned to their outdoor homes, their numbers start to 

naturally decline. TNR is a non-lethal method for free-

roaming cat management ð one that most community 

members prefer over euthanasia. 

 

Animal control and public health officials will 

be less burdened. This is because TNR helps to reduce 

or resolve many common complaints about the cats, 

such as yowling, fighting and spraying. 

 

In addition, TNR cats discourage new cats from 

moving into the territory. Cats can still serve the com-

munity by providing natural rodent control, which is 

beneficial in both urban and rural environments. Plus, 

communities are safer with a managed group of vac-

cinated, non-reproducing cats. 

TNR works and can make a real difference in 

your community.  

 

 

Express Air, Inc.  

http://www.strayaid.org/


 
 

N.E. Focal Point News 
Submitted by Robbin Williams 

 

N.E. FOCAL POINT FAM I-

LY FUN NIGHT at  

SPADINIôS PIZZERIA 
 in the Cove Shopping Center 

1645 S.E. 3 Court, Deerfield Beach  

February 23, 2016 from 4:00 ï 8:00 pm   

15% of food proceeds benefit N.E. Focal Point 

 
 

Reminder: Pompano Beach Doll Club 

26
th

 Annual Doll Show 
Submitted by Maureen Kenny 

 
Saturday Feb. 20, 10 a.m. to 

3 p.m. 

Free Admission and Parking  

            Pompano Civic Center, 1001 NE 6
th
 St.  

 

HOW TO SURVIVE A HEART ATTACK 
WHEN ALONE?  

Submitted by Mary McKenna 

 
Since many people are alone 

when they suffer a heart attack 

without help, the person whose 

heart is beating improperly 

and who begins to feel faint, 

has only about 10 seconds left 

before losing consciousness. 

  

  However, these victims can 

help themselves by coughing repeatedly and very vig-

orously. A deep breath should be taken before each 

cough, and the cough must be deep and prolonged, as 

when producing sputum from deep inside the chest. 

A breath and a cough must be repeated about every two 

seconds without let-up until help arrives, or until the 

heart is felt to be beating normally again. 

  

  Deep breaths get oxygen into the lungs and coughing 

movements squeeze the heart and keep the blood circu-

lating. The squeezing pressure on the heart also helps it 

regain normal rhythm. In this way, heart attack victims 

can get to a hospital 

 

 

Deerfield Beach Orchid Society Meeting 

 
Submitted by Cheryl R. Babcock, CFE 

www.deerfieldbeachorchidsociety.org 

deerfieldbeachorchidsocie-

ty@gmail.com 

 

Tuesday, February 9, 2016 

7:30 pm  

Womanôs Club Clubhouse 

 

Speaker: Carlos A. Cahiz from OFE Orchid Supplies 

will provide tips and tactics on orchid culture to help 

orchid lovers and collectors. 

 

Goodbye From a Good Friend 
 

         To all of the wonderful ladies 

at the Deerfield Beach Woman's 

Club: 

          I have been offered and ac-

cepted a transfer within The Salva-

tion Army to the DC area. Despite 

the fact that the offer was one that I 

really could not refuse it has been 

so difficult to say good-bye to eve-

ryone here because of the heartfelt 

love and admiration I have for eve-

ryone here. 

          I greatly appreciate all of your support for The 

Salvation Army and will always have you in my pray-

ers.            With love and respect,   Jim Moyer, 

The Salvation Army Adult Rehabilitation Center 

 
 

Membership 
Phyllis Mavrikis  - Membership Chair 

 

RSVP When you get a phone message about the next 
meeting PLEASE return the call and let the caller 

know you will/will not be attending.  

 

Welcome New Member 
Kathleen Cruger 
1424 SE 8

th
 Court 

Deerfield Beach, FL 33441 

kmcruger@gmail.com 

BD: May 31 

mailto:kmcruger@gmail.com


   

     
We owe a lot to Thomas Edison ï If it wasnôt for him weôd be watching television 

by candlelight.  Milton Berle 
 

 

Help Us Rent Our Clubhouse 
 

          Help Support 

Our Club; tell all your 

friends what a great 

place it is to have an 

event for up to 100 

people at our club 

house. 

           

Contact Marti McGeary at 954-421-4700 

 

 

Chaplain ï Thomasina OôShea 

Greatness 
by Shawn L. Bird 

 

Each of us is called to be the best we can be.  We are 

not called to mediocrity.  Very few of us can rise to 

embrace our call on our own.  It takes commitment, 

effort, and encouragement to achieve greatness.  Let 

us remember that while we work toward our own suc-

cess, it is our responsibility to help guide others to 

their success as well.  We can achieve great things 

when we work together.  Let us be thankful for the 

opportunities we have to work together, as well as for 

the people we meet who inspire us to greatness, and 

whom we inspire. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

GFWC Womanôs Club of Deerfield Beach Volunteer of the Year 
 

Denise Bogner 

is a long time 

Womenôs Club 

member having 

started a GFWC 

Junior Womanôs 

Club back in the 

1980's when she 

lived in Ham-

mond, Indi-

ana. When she moved to Florida in 1985 the only 

Womenôs Clubs she found all met during the day.  It 

took a long, long time, but the Deerfield Beach Wom-

anôs Club initiated an evening division in 2014 and 

Denise lost no time in becoming a member and is now 

the Director of the evening group. 
  
Denise feels very strongly that it is important to get 

information about our club out to the general public 

and potential new members.  She designed and printed 

flyers, business cards and posters which the club uses. 
  
When Denise finds time to do all she does is a mys-

tery as she is a state licensed Community Association 

Manager and manages large a condominium complex 

in South Palm Beach consisting of 2 buildings one 

which is directly on the ocean and the other across 

A1A overlooking the Intracoastal Waterway. 
 

She is the volunteer secretary of the 400 single family 

home association where she lives in Deerfield Beach; 

she has held this position for 15 years.   Also, she has 

been the volunteer secretary of the West Deerfield 

Community Alliance since March 2009.  The WDCA 

is volunteer association of many home owner associa-

tions; it represents 2,710 single family homeowners.  
 

 In both of these positions she has been involved with 

a number of projects that have had a direct impact on 

her neighborhood, such as convincing the City to re-

design a major wellfield being developed in her 
neighborhood, and in another area, saving a large 

number of beautiful canopy trees from the axe.  Den-

ise attends most City of Deerfield Beach Commission 

Meetings in order to keep her community informed 

about what is happening city-wide. 
 

Denise is an enthusiastic volunteer at Deerfield Beach 

Historical Society functions, and is often seen grilling 

hot dogs and hamburgers at their festivals, flea mar-

kets, art shows, and childrenôs events such as break-

fast with Santa and their Halloween Hoedown for 

children. She has inspired many of our club members 

to help out also, and the city is getting used to seeing 

our women in their yellow club shirts at all city and 

charity events. 

 

At the Deerfield Beach semi-monthly Green Market, 

Denise set up a Womanôs Club of Deerfield Beach 

information booth.  She organized a schedule whereby 

members of the club take turns at the booth.  The 

women reach out to residents and inform them about 

our club and the projects we are involved with. Many 

new members have come from this effort.   

  

The Woman's Club succeeded in having the City of 

Deerfield Beach pass an ordinance that limits clothing 

donation bins to charitable groups as the Salvation 

Army.  Denise spends hours driving around Deerfield 

looking for and tagging unauthorized donation bins 

and sending information to the City's Code enforce-

ment to ensure they were removed so that the dona-

tions go to proper charities and not for-profit interlop-

ers.   
 

Denise is rightly proud about leading the Evening Di-

vision Club in arranging fundraisers for the Presi-

dentôs Project ñCanine Companions for Independ-

enceò she initiated the inaugural event in  2015 which 

raised $2,500 on a rainy day!  She is currently in-

volved in the second annual event which will take 

place February 27, 2016, and plans to surpass that 

amount this year.   
 

The Deerfield Beach Womanôs Club clubhouse has 

started to look somewhat tired these days so Denise 

and another evening division member, Katy Freitag 

pitched in (they also volunteered their husbands to 

help) and did some awesome sprucing up.  They are 

now planning a fund raiser to add some money to the 
building fund. 
 

Denise is a wonderful addition to our club; her efforts 

have made life considerably better for our club, her 

neighborhood and the city as a whole.  Our club en-

thusiastically voted her our volunteer of the year and 

encourage the District and State to select her also. 

 

 



   

  
 

 

 
 

You are cordially invited to a  

LASAGNA DINNER  

 
 
 

 

 

Womanõs Club of Deerfield Beach Fund Raiser 

Thursday, February 11  

Serving from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p. m. 

Womanõs Club of Deerfield Beach, 

910 E. Hillsboro Blvd.  

Meat or  Veggie Lasagna Dinner, Dessert,  

Soft Drinks, Coffee (BYOB)  

Music, 50/50, Raffles, Fun  

$25 Donation  

Reservations Required  

for  Information call 954 421 - 4700  
 

SUPPORT OUR CLUB ï HELP NEEDED 
 

All members:  Please invite your friends and neighbors to our dinner.  
Reservations are required.  We hope every member will be there to 
support our fund raiser.  Sign up with Bett bettwillett@gmail.com or 

Marti martimcg@bellsouth.net to help out with:   
FOOD, SET-UP, CLEAN-UP, SERVING, DECORATIONS, TICKETS AT 

DOOR, AND/OR RAFFLES. 
 

We ALSO need you to help out at the Parade on Saturday,  
February 13.  Meet us at the Womanôs Club that morning at 
8:45 if you would like to help decorate the cars.  Or, meet us at 
Pioneer Park at 9:30 to walk or ride with us. Bett 
 
 

mailto:bettwillett@gmail.com
mailto:martimcg@bellsouth.net


 
 

2016 PROGRAMS 
 

March 8, 1:00 p.m. 
 
Peter Wise ï History Reenactment 
 

 
April 12, 6:30 p.m. 

 
Installation ï Day and Evening Joint Meeting ï Wine and Cheese 
6:30p.m. 
 

 
May 10, 1:00 p.m. 

 
Katharine J. Hendrickson ï Broward County Park Naturalist - Deer-
field Island Park history 
 

 
Top 10 Things You Can Do to Reduce Climate Change  

http://www.broward.org/PollutionPrevention/AirQuality/EducationalPrograms/Pages/ThingsToPreventClimate

Change.aspx 

 

Submitted by Sally Chase ï Conservation Chairwoman 

 

10.  Plant native, drought - resistant trees and shrubs around your home and outdoor air 

conditioning unit.  

9.  Use an electric or push mower instead of a gasoline -powered mower to cut your 

lawn.  

8.  Replace your current home appliances (refrigerator, washing machine, dish was h-

er)  with  high -efficiency models.  

7.  Buy food and other products with reusable or recyclable packaging instead of those 

in non - recyclable packaging.  

6.  Replace incandescent light bulbs with compact fluorescent bulbs.  

5.  Install a solar heated system to provide your hot water.  

4.  Recycle your home's waste newsprint, cardboard, glass and metal.  

3.  Leave your car at home (walk, bike or take mass transit instead).  

2.  Insulate your home, clean  your air conditioning filters and install energy efficient 

showerheads.  

 And the number one thing you can do to reduce Climate Change is...   

1.  Purchase a fuel -efficient car (rated at 32 mpg or more) to replace your most fr e-

quently used automobile.  

http://www.broward.org/PollutionPrevention/AirQuality/EducationalPrograms/Pages/ThingsToPreventClimateChange.aspx
http://www.broward.org/PollutionPrevention/AirQuality/EducationalPrograms/Pages/ThingsToPreventClimateChange.aspx


   

 
 

DogFest Walk and Roll Ft. Lauderdale! 
 

Feb. 20,   10:00am - 2:00pm  
Markham Park 

16001 W State Road 84, Sunrise, FL 33326 
 

Grab a leash and a friend and join us for DogFest Walk ón 

Roll!  
 

Together, weôre changing lives one dog at a time. 

 
http://www.cci.org/faf/home/default.asp?ievent=1140798&lis=1&kntae1140798=648D2FEB160643E8B76347D3D40A

ABA1   

 

Featured speaker, Jason Morgan! 
 
We are happy to announce our featured speaker will be Jason Morgan, with his Canine 
Companions service dog, Rue. Jason is a former Air Force pilot and meteorologist, who 
served with the Army Special Forces (Green Berets) combating illegal drug farmers in 
South America until he suffered life-threatening injuries during a mission. Come hear 
how Jason's life has been impacted with Rue by his side! 
 

Mailing Address: 
Canine Companions for Independence 

PO Box 680388 
Orlanda, FL 32686  

US  
 

Contact Name: DogFest Walk 'n Roll 
Telephone Number: 407-522-3300 

 
 

 
 

 

 

cwt §~¢{sĄ£ {tpsx}v  ¢~¦xst¢ ~u £rw~{p¢£wx £  
for young women! 

The 2016 Miss Broward County Scholarship Pageant 
Saturday, February 20th 7:00 p.m. 

Dillard Center For The Performing Arts Dillard High School 
2501 NW 11th Street, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311 

  
SCHOLARSHIP, STYLE, SERVICE & SUCCESS are the hall-
marks of Miss America.  The road to all of the fun, excitement 
and personal growth of the Miss America program begins right 

here with Broward Countyôs official preliminary event.  Our local winners are intelligent, talented, well-rounded, 
passionate about serving others and a spokesperson for the beauty, history and diversity of Broward County 
and the South Florida region! 

Tickets and information at www.missbrowardcounty.org 
Womanôs Club Member - Brenda Edwards 954-609-3334 

http://www.cci.org/faf/home/default.asp?ievent=1140798&lis=1&kntae1140798=648D2FEB160643E8B76347D3D40AABA1
http://www.cci.org/faf/home/default.asp?ievent=1140798&lis=1&kntae1140798=648D2FEB160643E8B76347D3D40AABA1
http://www.missbrowardcounty.org/


 
 

 

 

  

                      

 
 
 
 
 

Saturday,  February 6  Ǔ 10am ð 2pm 
Butler House Tours 

Where: Butler House, 380 E Hillsboro Blvd 
Fee: Donation 

 

Wednesday,  February 10  Ǔ  5pm ð 8pm 
Pioneer Day Kick-off  Wine & Cheese Party 
Where:  Butler House, 380 E Hillsboro Blvd 

Fee:  $10 per  person 
 

Sunday,  February 14  Ǔ  9am ð 2pm 
Deerfield Beach Farmerõs Market 
Where: Pioneer Park,  NE 5th Ave 

Fee: Free entrance 
 

Wednesday, February 17  Ǔ  Noon ð 1pm 
History at High Noon 

Presenter:  Clifton Rambert, First Zion Missionary Baptist Church, DFB  
Where:  DFB Commission Chambers,150 NE 2nd Ave 

Fee:  Donation 
 

Saturday, February 20  Ǔ 10am ð 2pm 
Butler House Tours 

Where: Butler House. 380  E Hillsboro Blvd 
Fee: Donation 

 

Sunday, February 28  Ǔ  9am ð 2pm 
Deerfield Beach Farmerõs Market and GARAGE SALE 

Where: Pioneer Park,  NE 5th Ave 
Vendor Fee: $20; customers free 

 
All events o rganized by the DFB Historical Society 

(954)429-0378      www.deerfield -history.org



   

Be thankful we're not getting all the 
government we're paying for. Will 
Rogers 

 
Progress is man's ability to compli-
cate simplicity. Thor Heyerdahl 
 

I like long walks, especially when 
they are taken by people who annoy 
me. Fred Allen 
 
It is a scientific fact that your body 
will not absorb cholesterol if you take 
it from another person's plate. Dave 
Barry 
 
As far as I'm concerned, 'whom' is a 
word that was invented to make eve-
ryone sound like a butler.  Calvin 
Trillin 
 
I've always wanted to go to Switzer-
land to see what the army does with 
those wee red knives. Billy Connolly 
 
The most exciting phrase to hear in 
science, the one that heralds new 
discoveries, is not 'Eureka!' but 
'That's funny...' Isaac Asimov 
 
 
 

 

  
 

At the International Fishing Pier 

The Only LEED Certified Restaurant in Broward County 
 

The Deerfield Beach Cafe 

202 NE 21st Ave, Deerfield 

Beach, FL 33441 

Phone: (954) 426-0500 

Hours: Mon-Sun 6:30am ï 7pm     

 

 

 

Print the following pages to post and hand out: 
 
 

THE FUN PAGE ð ENJOY!  

http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/w/william_feather.html
http://www.brainyquote.com/quotes/authors/a/arthur_miller.html

